
 
From: Alexandrou, Alex  
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 3:23 PM 
To: Ulrich, Kari <KUlrich@aurora-il.org>; Hull, William <hullw@apd.aurora.il.us> 
Cc: Hopp, Joe <JHopp@aurora-il.org>; Purchasing <PurchasingDL@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: RE: Replacement Squad 36-237 
 
Approved for use of Risk fund. 
 
From: Ulrich, Kari  
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 3:15 PM 
To: Hull, William <hullw@apd.aurora.il.us> 
Cc: Alexandrou, Alex <AAlexandrou@aurora-il.org>; Hopp, Joe <JHopp@aurora-il.org>; Purchasing 
<PurchasingDL@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Replacement Squad 36-237 
 
Hi Bill: 
 
Per our recent discussion about replacement of the totaled squad 36-237, please use property claims 
account# 601-000-410.40-76 Police. 
 
This will require City Council approval as it is over the $25,000.00 amount. 
 
Alex has approved and will e-mail his authorization. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Kari Ulrich 
Kari Ulrich 
Administrative Aide 
Human Resources/Risk Management 

City of Aurora 

44 East Downer Place 

Aurora, Illinois  60507-2067 

kulrich@aurora-il.org 

Phone 630-256-3435 

Fax 630-256-3439 
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